
DEPARTMENT OF TAMIL 
VAIGARAI ELAKIYA VATTAM 

14.8.2019 

 
On 14.8.2019  Department of Tamil organized “Vaigarai Elakiya Vattam” 

a forum, in which DR. K. Karunakaran,  Assistant Professor of Tamil, Madura 
College, Madurai, presented his view on “THINAI NIZHAI 
KALAIGNARGALUM KALAIGALUM” Quoting  some messages from 
Silapathigaram. Total number of 194 students and 19 faculties has participated in 
this programme. 

 


